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Listening to Every Voice 

Stakeholder Meetings on Thursday 7th January  

10 - 11.30am and 7 - 8.30pm. (Please attend one only) 

 

This is a reminder about the Stakeholder forums on Thursday. Both meetings will give the 

opportunity for ALL stakeholders (parents, staff, governors etc.) to help identify the 

priorities for Hipsburn First School. 

 

We have arranged 2 meetings so that you can chose to attend either the morning or evening 

session. In that, we hope to get as many people along as possible. 

 

The process we will use at both sessions has been used successfully in schools, community 

groups, business and sports teams around the world in order to identify key priorities for 

development. It is based on the principles dear to the Maori community of New Zealand and 

will prevent any one person dominating and - more importantly- will give the opportunity for 

every voice to be heard. Both meetings will be run by members of the Governing Body. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. However, if you are unable to attend either event 

please contact Amanda Solomon and arrangements can be made to involve you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Amelia Hunter 

Chair of Hipsburn First School Governing Body  
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